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Construction to Begin on New Turn Lane on Chaffee Road 
 

Jacksonville, Fla. – Construction is expected to begin April 5 on a project to add a turn lane and 

make other improvements to Chaffee Road (County Road 115) at Normandy Boulevard (State 

Road 228).  

 

Project work will include milling and resurfacing, traffic signal upgrades, construction of 

drainage structures and ditch pavement and installation of a JEA water main.  

 

Contractor R.B. Baker Construction is expected to complete the $2 million project in late 2019, 

weather and schedule permitting.  

 

Most project work will take place during daytime hours Monday through Friday. No lane 

closures will be permitted from 6:30 a.m. to 8:30 a.m. or from 4 p.m. to 6 p.m. Monday through 

Friday. The posted speed limit, which varies from 45 to 50 miles per hour within the project area, 

will remain in place throughout construction. 

 

Traffic will be maintained in accordance with FDOT Standard Plans throughout the project. 

When lane closures are needed, drivers will be alerted in advance via portable, changeable 

message signs. Lane closure notices are available online at www.nflroads.com.  

 

The Florida Department of Transportation urges motorists to always follow the speed limit and 

stay within the limits of orange cones and barrels while traveling through construction zones. 

Call (904) 831-FDOT with any questions about this or other projects within FDOT District Two.   
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